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Tuesday 7th December 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians,  
 

Thank you for your understanding and patience during the last week, I know it has been difficult 
however, we fully appreciate the support you have shown in the decisions we had to make due to 
the COVID cases in Acorn class. Luckily, there have been no other reported cases of COVID 
therefore can we ask that children are brought in and collected from school at the usual times. If 
your child/ren usually access breakfast or after school club, they are also able to attend these.  
 
Please be aware that this could change again if cases were to rise. 
 
Please be extra vigilant of symptoms in your household and, if possible, use the lateral flow tests 
with your children even if they are not showing symptoms to ensure we reduce the risk of 
spreading it further.  
 
 
Again, please can I reiterate my thanks in the understanding you have shown. We will be 
assessing whether we are able to go ahead with the nativity tomorrow and I will keep you updated 
with our decision.  
 
 
 
Many thanks,  
 
 
Miss E. McKay 
 
Acting Headteacher 
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